
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

      August 4, 2014 
 
 
 
DISCLOSURE DEPARTMENT 
THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE INC. 
3/F Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue 
Makati City 1226 
 
 
   Attention: JANET A. ENCARNACION 
               Head, Disclosure Department 
 
 
Dear Ms. Encarnacion, 
 
 We would like to submit Philippine Savings Bank’s Published Statement of 
Condition ending 30 June 2014. This will be published in a major newspaper on 
August 6, 2014, Wednesday, as required by the Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas. 
 
 We hope that you will find everything in order.  
 
 Thank you very much. 
 
 
                Very truly yours, 

                                  
      Perfecto Ramon Z. Dimayuga Jr.  

                 CFO and Senior Vice President  
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